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January 31, 2025     
 
Dear Sir(s),  

 
Sub: Intimation of Voluntary Delisting of Equity Shares of the Company from Calcutta Stock 

Exchange ("CSE") 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
In continuation to our letters dated July 21, 2022 and July 26, 2022, this is to inform that The 
Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd ("CSE") vide their Letter No. CSE/LD/DLL/1014/2025 dated January 
31, 2025 has approved voluntary delisting of equity shares of the Company CSE w.e.f. February 1, 
2025 in compliance with Regulation 5 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Delisting of 
Equity Shares) Regulations, 2021. 
 
We are enclosing the copy of letter received from CSE for your information and records. 
 
This intimation is also being uploaded on the Company’s website at www.nsil.net.in. 
 
You are requested to take note of the same.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
For National Standard (India) Limited 
 
 
 
Smita Ghag 
Director 
DIN: 02447362 
 
Encl:- a/a 
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Investors NSIL <investors.nsil@lodhagroup.com>

[EXTERNAL] Your Delisting Application Has Been Approved
1 message

CSE <noreply.listing@cse-india.com> Fri, Jan 31, 2025 at 12:36 PM
To: NATIONAL-STANDARD INDIA LTD <Investors.nsil@lodhagroup.com>
Cc: Deepika <deepika.sharma@lodhagroup.com>

Ref: CSE/LD/DLL/1014/2025 January 31, 2025

The Director
NATIONAL-STANDARD INDIA LTD

Dear Sir,

Sub: Voluntary De-listing of equity shares of your company under SEBI
(De-listing of Equity shares) Regulations, 2021.

We wish to inform you that the voluntary delisting of the listed securities of your company under SEBI (Delisting of Equity Shares)
Regulations, 2021 has now been granted by the Exchange. Hence, your company is now being delisted from the official list of the
Exchange w.e.f.- 01/02/2025.

This is for your information and record.

Thanking you,

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd

(Chandrani Datta)
Company Secretary
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